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As a person who grew up going to summer camp every summer and benefitting from 

the time in nature spent hiking, canoeing, and singing around the campfire, I have 

always wished that my child could have the same experiences. Sadly, there has 

never been a summer camp option that is designed to work for my child who is 

autistic and minimally speaking. I enthusiastically support the program, not only for 

the kids and their families, but to help train a whole new group of SLP in AAC.  


